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As a parent, you always want to help your children. But should you provide them with financial support when they’re grown?

Consider this: Nearly two-thirds of retirees have limited their financial support to adult children, or would limit this support, to preserve their own financial stability and avoid becoming a burden to their family, according to a recent survey by Age Wave and Edward Jones.

In other words, it may be wise to curb financial gifts to your children. Go over your budget, expenses and savings to determine what help, if any, you can afford to give.

If you decide you can help out your children, try to be strategic. For example, you could help them contribute to their IRAs or even help their children by investing in a 529 education savings plan.

And if you determine that you can’t make cash gifts, you could consider other avenues, such as giving stocks.

In any case, being cautious and purposeful in your gifts to adult children isn’t selfish. It’s a thoughtful way to protect your own financial security and avoid burdening your family — while still helping them out when you can.  
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